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Friday 6th October 2023 

Football teams! 
The year 5s and 6s recently took part in 
football trials to decide the girls and boys 
teams for the school. Everyone worked so 
hard and showed great skill and behaviour. 

8 have been chosen for each team and 
they will take part in tournaments through-
out the year, representing St Mary's. We 

can't wait to see how they get on!   
Eve: “I was so happy to be picked for the 
team and now I am really excited to start 
training and take part in our first match 

next week!” 

 Newsletter  

Year 4 
In Year 4, our class enjoys collaborating 

with each other to share our mathematical 
thinking. We engage with an image and 

notice all the maths we can see, for exam-
ple: I know there are 100 because it is 10 

groups of 10. Our class learns maths in dif-
ferent ways to showcase our unique under-
standing of various strategies and how we 

approach different problems  
“I enjoyed writing and I liked finding differ-
ent answers” Kamber  
“I liked how we all collaborated” Maria E  

Piano 
Ms Karina is offering piano 

lessons! Please speak to the 
office if interested. 

 

Uniform 

The children can begin to 
wear their winter uniform 

from Monday. 

Instagram 

Please remember to fol-
low our school Instagram 

page. Scan the code.  



Phonics workshop 
Thank you to the parents who at-
tended the Phonics workshop! We 
hope it was insightful and that you 

were able to take away lots of tips at 
home to support your child with their 

reading. 

House Points and Green stickers 
 
1st place     JF  105 
2nd place   TM 72 
3rd place    A    70 
4th place    E     50 
 
 
Green stickers 
Y4 and Y5 
  
First bronze award 
Venice Rose Y3 

Congratulations to our winners this 
week! 

 
Head  Teachers Award:  
Jamal in Y1 
 
Stars of the week: 
Reception: Ethan 
Y1 Jax 
Y2: Zendaya 
Y3; Ethan Jones 
Y4: Emelia 
Y5: Omar 
Y6: Myla 
  

Attendance and Punctuality  
 
Attendance  Y1 94.9% 
Punctuality Y4 99.5% 

With every blessing,  
Miss Black and the staff of 

St Mary’s                                       

Year 3 
In year 3 they have been learning about light and 

reflection. They tested different materials by shining 
a torch onto them to see if light would reflect off. 

They then had to design a school bag and choose a 
material to use on the bag to make it reflect, ensur-

ing children stay safe.   

Dear parents/carers, 
I invite you to join me on the 11th October for a 
maths curriculum parent workshop in the hall at 
9:00 - 9:30am 
I will communicate to you all: 
 How we teach maths at St Mary's 
 Key assessments and assessment dates for 

this academic year  
 Resources and strategies to 

help your child at home 
I will provide a resource pack with 
key information from the presenta-
tion. I hope to see as many fami-
lies there as possible. 
Kindly, 
Mr Howell 

Early Reading workshop 
Miss Weston will be leading an early 
reading workshop Thursday 12th Oc-

tober at 9am. She will go through 
how we teach reading and how best 

to support your child. We hope to see 
many of the early years parents 
there. Please enter through the 

school office.  


